
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Yuma County Local Workforce Development Board  

operated by the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. 

 

Announces the  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 

For 

“Career and Training Services for Adults and Dislocated Workers” 

 

The Yuma County Local Workforce Development Board (YCLWDB) operated by the 

Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. (YPIC) is seeking organizations qualified to provide 

Career and Training Services to Adults and Dislocated Workers, under the Workforce 

Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA). 

 

Request for Proposal packets containing specifications will be available beginning 

Friday, December 13, 2024, at the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. located at 3834 

W 16th Street in Yuma, AZ from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., or 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Arizona Time.  RFP packets will also be available on our website www.ypic.com and 

https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county.  

 

Questions regarding the contents of the Request for Proposal must be submitted in 

writing via email NO LATER than Friday, December 20, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. Arizona 

Time to Alicia Huizar, Contract Manager, at ADWRFP@ypic.com.  All questions and 

answers of a substantive nature will be posted on the Yuma Private Industry Council, Inc. 

Website www.ypic.com and https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county by 4:00 

p.m. Arizona Time on Friday, January 10, 2025.   

 

The Solicitation Conference/Technical Assistance Session will be held by electronic 

meeting on Friday, January 17, 2025, from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. Arizona Time.  Registration 

will be required.  Please register at the following link: https://events.ypic.com/index.php 

The registration link will be available on Friday, December 13, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. 
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